& Public Notice

PUBLIC UTILITIES ISSUE DATE: MARCH 25, 2024
COMMISSION

BELLZE

BEL SUBMITS PROPOSAL FOR
2024-2028 FULL TARIFF REVIEW PROCEEDINGS

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notifies the public that
on March 22, 2024, Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) made a rate case
submission for the 2024 Full Tariff Review Proceedings (FTRP), in
accordance with the Electricity (Tariffs, Fees and Charges) Byelaws, S.I.
145 of 2005 as amended by S.I. 40 of 2024.

During the FTRP, the Regulated Values, Mean Electricity Rate, Tariffs,
Rates, Charges and Fees to be applied over the next four-year Full Tariff
Period are reviewed and shall be determined by the Commission. The
FTP is scheduled to commence on September 1, 2024 through June
30, 2028.

As per the Bylaws and to ensure public engagement during this
process, a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, April 11, 2024
at 6:00 p.m. at the Belize Biltmore Plaza.

Interested parties are invited to submit written comments on BEL'’s
FTRP 2024-2028 proposal by Sunday, April 21, 2024 to
info@puc.bz, mailed to P.O Box 300 or delivered to at our office located
at Marina Towers, New Town Barracks in Belize.

PUC intends to issue its Final Decision by Friday, August 30, 2024.

BEL's FTRP 2024-2028 submission can be viewed at www.puc.bz or at
our office located at Marina Towers, New Town Barracks in Belize City.



